
Subject: Re: LSAF 2015
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 29 Dec 2014 16:23:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

There's a new blog on LoneStarAudiofest.com.  Steven Solazzo has been really busy on that site,
keeping it updated and adding logos and what-not.  I'm very excited about it.  Really thankful to
have the help too.
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